LEGAL NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING

SPECIAL USE

TOWN OF RIPLEY

PLANNING BOARD


PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a Public Hearing will be held at the Ripley Town Hall located at 14 North State St., Ripley New York on the 15th day of April 2024 at 7:15 PM on said day. Comments will be accepted upon the application of Roseann Boozel for a Special Use Permit to install a 6 ft. fence on the tax map parcel number 240.16-1-5 located at 112 W. Main St. The Planning Board will consider the comments of the public and the applicant.
Dated:
March 18, 2024 
By order of: 
Ray Dyer 

Planning Board Chair

Town of Ripley, NY 

Ryleigh Enterline
Town Clerk 

